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Llangennech Park
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Reply-To: Leanne Bowen <leannebowz@yahoo.co.uk>
To: "contactcentre@dyfed-powys.pnn.police.uk" <contactcentre@dyfed-powys.pnn.police.uk>

Hi, | would like to report an incident involving irresponsible dog owners at Llangennech Park. | have also logged this
problem via the dog fouling reporting system on carmarthenshire county council website. Ref:DF251086491

Yet again last night there was numerous lumps of dog poo over the playing field at Llangennech Park, this resulted
with our players being smeared in dog poo during their rugby training session!

This is a reoccurring problem that needs to be tackled ASAP. Not only that we are also having problems with
irresponsible dog owners, again disregarding the signs and leaving their dogs off the lead. The main time frames for
these offences occur between 5pm-8pm in the evenings. But also occur during the day as Cylch Meithrin
Llangennech have also had problems with dogs running into the pavillion building where they are situated with very
young children.

Please refer to the attached photos regarding dogs off leash, as well as a blatant breech of social distancing.

As you can understand, during these current and surreal times. Myself and the other sports organisations in the
village have to ensure we follow strict covid19 protocols set out to us by our governing bodies. This is proving most
difficult when we have said owners leaving their dogs off the lead during our training sessions.

Thanks

Leanne Peake
Chairperson

Llangennech RFC Juniors
07923804253



